
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 

07 July 2017 

 
TO: PASTORS, ELDERS, MUSIC AND CHOIR DIRECTORS 

 
SUBJECT: INVITATION TO CHORAL MUSIC WORKSHOP 
 
I greet you in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! 

 

This letter serves to invite you to a choral music workshop to be held at the 

Langa SDA Church (corner Jungle walk and Rhodes Street) on 16 July 2017 

from 09H00 – 12H00. This is in preparation for the Cape Conference Music 

Festival to be held at CPUT Bellville on 25-27 August 2017.  

 

The workshop will cover:  

1. Information regarding the upcoming Music Festival; 

2. Musical technical issues that Music Festival assessors will gauge; 

3. Practical choral singing techniques 

 

NB! All music directors must bring a hymnal along!!! 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Pastor Nigel Jerome Carolus 



Seventh-day Adventist Church 

Youth Ministries, Campus Ministries, Music and PARL 
Cell: 0844228053 
Email: carolusni@cc.adventist.org 
Fax:    0867316477 
 


